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 07 August 2013 
 
 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
We are writing to inform you that from 2014 onwards on the last Bank Holiday weekend in 
May (which in 2014 will fall on Saturday 24th May 2014) we will be holding our annual 
Children’s Fun Day on Langborough Recreation Ground. 
 
Previously this established and much enjoyed event has taken place in Howard Palmer 
Gardens; however due to refurbishment and landscaping of that park we are moving it. 
 
Langborough was chosen as it is the nearest park to the Town Centre which allows easy 
access for local residents and their families. This accessibility has always been a key 
factor for the Fun Day.  
 
If you are not aware of the event it consists of a small number of young child friendly 
fairground rides (Ages 4 – 10) a number of children’s entertainment shows, face painting, 
a small petting zoo and a local scout group provide a refreshments tent. All entertainments 
are free. The event generally starts from 8:30am with providers setting up, 10am it is open 
to the public and it is finished at 4pm. By 5pm all providers are gone.  
 
We are currently working on a plan to ensure the event runs as smoothly at Langborough 
as it has always done at Howard Palmer Gardens.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries and we do hope that you will 
be able to join us and enjoy the event with your family and friends if you have not done so 
previously.  We are confident that it will be a huge success in its new venue. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Gemma Cumming 
 

Arts & Culture Officer 
Direct line 0118 974 0889 


